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First name: Mark

Last name: Seevers
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Title: 

Comments: Thank you for giving me the opportunity to comment on this important issue. I understand the

complexity of the work related to this project and appreciate everyone's efforts in working towards a solution that

best manages our natural resources so everyone can use them. I believe that all ebikes should be considered

motorized and have trails designated for them. I believe that it would be detrimental to have any ebikes on

designated non-motorized trails and this should not be allowed. 

 

Best Regards, Mark Seevers


